
At our next Board meeting on  August 15, 2024, we will be discussing the 
moving of several polling places.  

The meeting will be at 4:00 pm at our warehouse located at 301 N. Franklintown 
Road, Baltimore,  MD  21223. 

Polling places changes General 2024: 

Mt Washington Upper school #221 1801 Sulgrave Avenue,  to move back to 
Mt. Washington Lower School #221, 5800 Smith Avenue. Precinct: 27049 

Pennsylvania Branch Library, 1531 W North Avenue to move to Sandtown 
Winchester Academy 701 Gold Street.  (Library is not handicapped 
accessible and cannot be made so.  It’s a historical building so its 
grandfathered in) (.4 miles) Precinct: 14005 and 15009 

James McHenry Recreation Center, 911 Hollins Street  to move into the 
James McHenry School, 31 S Schroeder Street  just for election day. Early 
Voting will still be in the Recreation center for this year.  Precincts: 19002, 
19003, 20002 and 18002 

Brooklyn Branch Library, 300 E Patapsco St. move into Marie Farring Elem 
School 300 Pontiac Street. (temporary move due to renovations) (.1 mile) 
Precincts:  25013, 25011 and 25012 

Herring Branch Library, 3801 Erdman Avenue move to Catholic High School, 
2800 Edison Hwy.  (temporary move due to renovations) (.4 miles) 
Precincts: 26019 and 08003 

Frederick Douglas #450, 2301 Gwynn Falls Pkwy. move to Robert W. 
Coleman Elem Sch #142 2400 Windsor Avenue, 21216 (.5 miles) (temporary 
move due to renovations)  Precincts: 13007 and 15020 

Mary Rodman Rec Center, 3600 W. Mulberry Street move to Mary Rodman 
Elementary School #204, 3510 W. Mulberry Street. Right next door. 
(temporary move due to renovations) Precinct: 20006 
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